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The benefits of the Telstra-Vodafone agreement for competition in regional areas of Australia, 
such as in the Walkerville area, will be so significant that it would be a great disservice by the 
competition regulator to veto this arrangement while waiting for an ideal three-party agreement to 
emerge. 
 
As in so many areas of life, holding out for the perfect can indeed be the enemy of the good. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you would like further information or have any 
questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

Paul Katsieris 
Hon. President 
Walkerville Ratepayers and Residents Association Inc. 




